
From: Marilynn Parker [mailto:grammamare@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 4:40 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
This fiduciary rule must be immediately delayed and eventually repealed. We are capable of 
directing our own investments without interference from the .gov. We don't want higher fees. 
But we do want diversity of investment instruments. This rule is not in our best interest.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs. R. Parker 
 

Meet the new left’s America: foreigners first, Muslims preferred, law last, elections irrelevant. 
 


